
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 14th December 2018 

Tanfield School will be supporting this year’s Christmas Jumper Appeal and 

fundraising for Save the Children on the above date. This charity helps bring 

essentials like health care, education, protection and food to the millions of 

children around the world who are missing the most basic support. Every 

year, millions of children around the world die before their fifth birthday from 

easily preventable diseases like malaria, diarrhoea and pneumonia. Many 

more are forgotten simply because they were born in the wrong place, or 

because they are girls, refugees, disabled or from a minority. 

 

Students who wish to take part need to come into school wearing their 

normal school trousers/skirts and shoes but can wear a festive knit instead of 

their normal school shirt, tie and blazer.  

 

We are asking for a donation of £1 and all proceeds will go to Save the 

Children. 

 

Students will require their normal equipment for the day. 

We hope you will support us by allowing your child to participate in helping us 

to raise funds and awareness for this worthwhile charity. 

Yours sincerely  

 

  

Mr C Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 


